
 

  
 
As in previous years, we would like the children to think about less fortunate 
children around the world by participating in the Shoe Box Challenge which 
they will learn about in assembly (please see the leaflet which has been sent 
home in book bags today).  
 
Shoe boxes must not be larger than 33 x 20 x 15cm and the lid and box 
wrapped separately so that the contents can easily be checked.  Please use 
an elastic band to secure the box.  A donation of £1 sellotaped to the top of 
the shoe box helps towards transportation and administration costs.   
 
If you do not have a shoe box then local shoe shops are often more than 
happy to donate empty boxes or the Rotary Club are very happy to receive 
separate donated items to put in other shoe boxes they may receive. 
 
All wrapped shoe boxes with donation will need to be in school no later than 
Thursday, 5th November 2020.  
 
Thank you for your help in this matter.  


